
To: Mayor John Haila and Ames City Council Members

From: Lieutenant Tom Shelton, Ames Police Department

Date: April 7, 2025

Subject: Beer Permits & Liquor License Renewal Reference City Council Agenda

Item No. 10
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The following licenses are eligible for renewal:

a. The Great Plains Sauce & Dough Co., 129 Main Street, Special Class C Retail
Alcohol License

b. Walgreens #12108, 2719 Grand Avenue, Class E Retail Alcohol License 
c. El Jefe Mexican Cuisine, 5244 Lincoln Way, Class C Retail Alcohol License,

Pending Dramshop Review
d. Mother's Pub, 2900 West Street, Class C Retail Alcohol License with Catering

Privilege and Outdoor Service, Pending Dramshop Review
e. Wasabi Somerset, 2707 Kent Avenue, Class C Retail Alcohol License
f. Hy-Vee Fast and Fresh #1, 4018 West Lincoln Way, Class E Retail Alcohol

License
g. Jeff's Pizza Shop LLC, 2402 Lincoln Way, Special Class C Retail Alcohol License,

Pending Dramshop Review
 
A review of police records for the past 12 months found no liquor law violations for the
above locations. Therefore, the Police Department recommends the license renewal
for the above businesses.  
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